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June 16, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Commercial Recycling 
  Resource and Recovery 
 
Please find an attached agreement for The District School Board of Pasco County to provide recycling 
services to local businesses. 
 
Currently Pasco County encourages curbside residential recycling and provides drop-off bins for 
recycling throughout the county.  The District would like to offer select local businesses Commercial 
Recycling Services for a monthly fee.  Participating businesses such as daycare centers, charter schools, 
and other locations in close proximity to existing schools would contract with the District to receive 
weekly, bi-monthly, or once-a-month recycling collection services.  
 
Businesses will pay a monthly service fee for collection of recycled paper products, plastics, bi-metal 
food service cans, and aluminum cans.  Recyclables will be placed in the business recycling area for 
collection.  Local businesses would be serviced the same day that surrounding schools are serviced.  
Commercial Recycling Services are a great way to encourage local businesses to recycle and increase our 
recycling revenue. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Karen Bryant, Resource and 
Recovery.  If you have any purchasing related questions regarding the agreements, please contact me. 
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